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Dear parents and carers, 

We have had another lovely week of learning at Deansfield and the children are really settled now in 

their classes and routines. A special well done to the Reception classes who completed their first full 
week in school!  

This week we held a special whole school assembly to share our thoughts about the sad passing of 

Her Majesty the Queen. We have also been talking about the author Roald Dahl in the KS2 

assemblies as it would have been his birthday this week. Mrs Baldwin and I have been visiting all of 

the classes across the school this week and it has been wonderful to experience the calm, quiet and 
purposeful atmosphere in the classrooms with the children engrossed in their learning.  

We recently sent a letter about attendance and punctuality, as it is really important to set up good 

habits at the beginning of the year. The letter is available on our website at Deansfield Primary 
School - Letters Home (compassps.uk) if you've not had chance to read it yet.  

School clubs are starting on Tuesday, so if you've not booked yet, please do so via MCA S.  In the next 

couple of weeks we will be thinking about Harvest Festival in assembly. We will send further 

information regarding collections for the local food bank.  Dates for your diary will be posted at the 
end of the newsletter each week so please ensure you scroll to the bottom!  

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.deansfield.compassps.uk%2Fpage%2F%3Ftitle%3DLetters%2BHome%26pid%3D45%26action%3Dsaved&data=05|01|JSmith3%40deansfield.compassps.uk|3ac3857428b94ae2340c08da97de1448|f1c488425a3e4a7398d9cdd4b5f00899|0|0|637989277313315550|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D|3000|||&sdata=%2Fm4g%2Fls0wwE7EkMV5SSID5C3v%2FVNrkeMbN6P68DfDms%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.deansfield.compassps.uk%2Fpage%2F%3Ftitle%3DLetters%2BHome%26pid%3D45%26action%3Dsaved&data=05|01|JSmith3%40deansfield.compassps.uk|3ac3857428b94ae2340c08da97de1448|f1c488425a3e4a7398d9cdd4b5f00899|0|0|637989277313315550|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D|3000|||&sdata=%2Fm4g%2Fls0wwE7EkMV5SSID5C3v%2FVNrkeMbN6P68DfDms%3D&reserved=0


Please can you make sure that even if the road is not closed with the barriers in the morning, that 

you do not park there. If anyone is able to volunteer on a Tuesday morning, that would be greatly 

appreciated. Please contact the school office. 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone back in school on Tuesday.  

Mrs Daly and all the staff at Deansfield 

Reception Open Morning for Children due to start Reception in 

September 2023 

We are holding three open mornings at Deansfield to enable prospective parents to see and hear 
about our school, curriculum and provision. 

Please click this link https://forms.office.com/r/2B7J9Mztm9 to book: 

• 09.15-10.15, 12th October 2022 

• 09.15-10.15, 10th November 2022 

• 09.15-10.15, 30th November 2022 

If you have any questions, please contact us at dfcontact@deansfield.compassps.uk or 020 8850 

1218. 

We would be grateful if you could spread the word! 

RYLEIGH RAINBOW FOX AND THE MAGICAL DUST 

 

Join us for this FREE event including a reading of the book and a fun craft. 

https://forms.office.com/r/2B7J9Mztm9


Ryleigh is a rainbow fox who lives in the woods with her best friends. They have a mission to share 
words of kindness, love, wellbeing, mindfulness and laughter all with a magical twi st! 

 

No need to book just come along! 

Dates for your diary 

 



September 2022  Monday 19th  - School Closed for HM Queen Elizabeth's funeral  October 2022  

Wednesday 5th - Individual school photos Thursday 6th - Space Adventure Theme Lunch Friday 21st 
- Nursery Closed 


